
 

 

TMHA Welcomes Midwest Peterbilt Group as New Member 
 

The Machinery Haulers Association is proud to 

announce that Midwest Peterbilt Group (MPG) has 

become a new Allied Member of the Association. 

 

The Midwest Peterbilt Group is comprised of five full-

service dealerships in Iowa and Nebraska, and TRP 

of O’Neill in Nebraska.  The company has been 

serving the transportation industry in the region since 1954 and is still family-owned.  Each 

dealership location offers a full line of new and used Peterbilt Trucks, along with truck parts, 

service/repair and body shop services.  TRP of O’Neill is your one stop for quality aftermarket 

parts for trucks, trailers, and buses. 

 

Midwest Truck Group is steeped in Peterbilt Trucks history and tradition as in 1964 they 

become the first Peterbilt franchise east of the Rocky Mountains.   

 

We are excited to have MPG join TMHA as our very first truck dealership member.  MPG will 

be represented to TMHA by Eric Rosenquist, Director of Sales, and by Kris Williams, Sales 

Manager.  Eric will be attending the upcoming Annual Meeting and Management Conference, 

so be certain to look him up at the conference and welcome him and MPG to the Association.  

 

You can learn much more about Midwest Peterbilt Group by clicking HERE or by phoning 712-

255-1121 and you can reach Eric at erosenquist@pbtruck.com   

 

Please join us in welcoming Eric, Kris and Midwest Peterbilt Group to TMHA! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.pbtruck.com/
mailto:erosenquist@pbtruck.com

